
 

Oak Lodge School 

FREE Parenting Workshop  

‘The importance of play’  

Our school counsellor, Suzanne Bunt, will be running a 

parenting workshop on different parenting styles.  

Date: Monday 10th June  

Time: 10:30am to 12:00pm  

Refreshments will be provided.  

 

 

 

 

 

The workshop will cover the following: 

 What does play mean?  

 Why is play important?  

 How to discuss clear boundaries with your child?  

 What are the benefits and challenges of boundaries?  
 

………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Please return this slip to the school office by Friday 24th May 2019  

 

I would like to attend the Parenting Workshop.  

 

Name of pupil:     Name of parent:  


